
Clarendon Specialty Fasteners
is the new name for Coast Fabrication.

Following the acquisition by Clarendon Specialty 
Fasteners in October 2017, Coast Fabrication will 
now trade as Clarendon Specialty Fasteners with 
effect from January 1st, 2018.

Official Announcement

Following the acquisition on October 16th the integration of the Coast Fabrication 
business into Clarendon Specialty Fasteners is now complete and it will trade under 

the new name with effect from January 1st, 2018.

As always, our central focus remains dedicated to providing exceptional customer 
support at every level. We are confident that our customers and suppliers will enjoy 
the benefits of the synergies that this acquisition will provide, and we look forward 

to supporting your business needs as Clarendon Specialty Fasteners.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact either Paul 
Sanders (Sales Director, Clarendon Specialty Fasteners) +44 (0) 7712 032186; 

p.sanders@clarendonsf.com or Mike Lang (Vice President, Clarendon Specialty 
Fasteners Inc.) +1 (949) 463 3252; m.lang@clarendonsf.com.

Yours sincerely,

John Hunt
Managing Director/President

Clarendon Specialty Fasteners

Clarendon Specialty Fasteners Inc. 16761 Burke Lane, Huntington Beach, CA 92647, USA
Tel: +1 (714) 842-2603  |  usasales@clarendonsf.com  |  www.clarendonsf.com


